CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07593-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:08 PM

To: ‘michaeldunphy@arata.me’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Michael Dunphy

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: michaeldunphy@everyactioncustom.com <michaeldunphy@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:07 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Personal message:
I’'m a native Floridian. Supporting energy alternatives, like Solar, is imperative to our future. Please don’t let the profits
of big energy derail our chances to grow environmentally friendly options.

Florida’s energy corporations have already proven their motives work against the interest of residents with their failed
and deceitful amendment in 2016.

It’s your responsibility to speak for and defend the people of Florida against the interests of profit and big business. It’s
your responsibility to protect and expand our net metering and pro-solar initiatives.

Please exercise the empowerment of your position by protecting benefits to the grid, businesses and homeowners from
the generation of clean solar power and preservation of Florida’s successful net metering rules.

Sincerely,

Michael Dunphy

Apopka, FL 32712
michaeldunphy@arata.me





